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Media Release
Southern 100 Racing Says Thank You

Southern 100 Racing would like to thank all enthusiasts and spectators who
attended the 2024 Isle of Man Steam Packet Company Southern 100 Road
e Races and hope you all enjoyed the fantastic racing provided by the creme de
BRP%QR&QST la créme of pure road racing competitors, adding to the history of ‘the
friendly races’.

As race promoters, we must thank the residents around the Colas Billown
Course for their understanding and patience and to the landowners for their
continued cooperation in allowing access to their land.

Southern 100 Racing is also incredibly grateful and deeply indebted to all
Marshals, Paramedics and Medical Personnel who were present and thank
you for your dedication, diligence, and professionalism, which came to the
fore during the various incidents over the four-day meeting.

ﬂQLg{gWaVe It is a fact that without you ALL, whether wearing orange, green or other
OCEYEE0) coloured overalls, there would be no racing — as promoters we thank and
Br'VCKDNEB| salute you one and all.

Southern 100 Racing would also like to take this opportunity to thank all our
sponsors for their assistance and look forward to their continued support in
future.
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To all our other volunteers, catering staff, sales executives, crossing and grandstand personnel, your time and
enthusiasm is much appreciated.

Everyone with one aim, to ensure that the Southern 100 Road Races are well organised, as safe as possible and
enjoyable for everyone involved — thank you.

Next year will be the seventieth anniversary of the Southern 100, we look forward to welcoming you once again
on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 7, 8t, 9%, & 10% July 2025.
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